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Brightening up our day
Many thanks to Wayne and Maureen Wright for
the donation of some lovely established plants
and garden statues to the Sea Lake campus.
We appreciate the thoughtful gesture to
brighten up the outdoor settings for our
residents.
Wayne has also committed to giving us some
help in the garden. The turmoil of COVID-19 has
seen our garden areas missing the attention of
volunteers.
Many hands make light work – give us a call if
you can spare some time to help out with the
flower garden or our edible garden pods that
we haven’t yet set up.
During the warmer months we would only be
looking at an hour or so in the mornings – never
in the heat of the day!

Pictured above: The Wright family has donated
some beautiful plants and garden ornaments.

Your feedback is important
Sharing stories about your experience with
MTHCS is easy with Care Opinion. At MTHCS, we
care about who we care for and we care about
how we do it. If we care for a member of your
family, please your experience with the care
and services we provide.
You can share any of your experiences and we
will do our best to make sure the right people
get to read it. Share your story at
careopinion.org.au

A golden visit to Sea Lake
All enjoyed cuddles with nurse Tamara’s Golden
Retriever puppies on a recent visit to Sea Lake
nursing home.
Needless to say we all fell in love and even
named one for ourselves “Bobby”. 

Pictured above: Residents at our Sea Lake hostel
enjoyed the visit.

Pictured above: Maureen meets one of nurse
Tamara's Golden Retriever puppies.

Reducing illness risk
Parents and carers are urged to keep young
children at home if they are sick amid a rise in
outbreaks of viral gastroenteritis in Victorian
childcare centres.
Symptoms can take up to three days to develop
and usually last one to two days, sometimes
longer, and often include vomiting and
diarrhoea.
Anyone experiencing vomiting or diarrhoea
should not attend work, childcare, kindergarten,
camps or any other group activities until at least
48 hours after their symptoms have
disappeared.
Washing hands with soap and water is one of
the most effective ways to prevent the spread
of infection.
Be vigilant for symptoms of gastroenteritis in
children and reinforce basic hygiene measures.


